Nev. bear season half over,
10 killed — none in Tahoe

By Jeff Delong, Reno Gazette-Journal

Ten bears have been killed in Nevada’s first black bear hunt,
bringing the number of animals than can be taken to the
halfway point.

A female bear was killed Sunday and a male bear on Monday, the
first since Sept. 18. The other seven bears were all killed
during the first eight days of a hunting season that commenced
Aug. 20, according to officials with the Nevada Department of
Wildlife.

No more than 20 bears can be taken during a season ending in
late December. The season will end earlier if six females are
killed, and four of the bears killed thus far have been
females.

Hunting activity appears to be picking up with cooler fall
weather, said Chris Healy, spokesman for the Nevada Department
of Wildlife.
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